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Statement on the decision of U.N. Credentials Committee

1. We, Committee Representing Pyidaungsu Hluttaw (CRPH), warmly welcome the 
decision on rejection of Myanmar Military Junta's nominated representative to 
the United Nations at the U.N. Credentials Committee dated 1 December 2021. 
On behalf of the Myanmar people, we greatly appreciate the decision and hard 
work of the Ambassador Mrs. Anna Karin Enestrom o f Sweden, Chairwoman 
of the committee and its members.

2. Political, economic and diplomatic sanctions on the military junta rendered by 
global communities and countries are pivotal and effective actions to terminate 
brutalities o f military junta, the absolute collapse of military dictatorship and 
to restore Democracy in Myanmar.

3. Furthermore, with the expectation and aspiration of the Myanmar people, we 
reiterate and call for the member states to support the affirmation of the 
Credentials Committee's decision at the upcoming 76th session of the United 
Nations General Assembly. Hence, we urge you to ensure Ambassador U Kyaw 
Moe Tun as the Permanent Representative o f Myanmar to the United Nations 
who stands with the entire people of Myanmar in this critical time.
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